
WARNING OF AN OPEN SPECIAL MEETING OF THE  

CORNWALL BOARD OF AUDITORS 

January 5, 2016 

The Board of Auditors for the Town of Cornwall will hold an open Special Meeting, in accordance with 

Vermont statutes, for the purpose of electing a current year Chair, and determining the schedule for 

collection and dissemination of Town Reports.  The meeting will be held at the Office of the Clerk in the 

Town Hall on Wednesday, January 6, 2016 at 3:30 PM.   

CORNWALL BOARD OF AUDITORS  

Shawn Fetterolf 

Kate Gieges, Chair 2015 

Ken Manchester 
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WARNING OF OPEN MEETING OF THE  

CORNWALL BOARD OF AUDITORS 

January 5, 2016 

The Board of Auditors for the Town of Cornwall will hold an open meeting, in accordance with 

Vermont statutes, for the purpose of examining the financial records of the Town of Cornwall. The 

meeting will be held at the Office of the Clerk in the Town Hall on Wednesday, January 13, 2016 at 

3:30 PM.  The meeting will be continued to future dates to allow for review work by the Town Auditors.  

Future meetings will be scheduled for Wednesdays, beginning January 20, 2016 and continuing no later 

than February 24, 2016. Warning or suspension of actual meeting dates will be posted at the Town Hall 

and Town Garage, on the Town of Cornwall website, and listed on Front Porch Forum.  

CORNWALL BOARD OF AUDITORS  

Shawn Fetterolf 

Kate Gieges, Chair 2015 

Ken Manchester 
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